
J o n e s , William V., EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Ysasaga, Stephanie [Stephanie.Ysasaga@dvn.com] 
Monday, June 22, 2009 11:19 AM 
Jones, William V., EMNRD 
Parkway 13: DHC-4194 - Allocation Check 

Good Afternoon Will, 

I just received the approval letter on the DHC-4194 and thought I should bring something to your attention. If you look at 
the allocation of production the percentages are not totaling 100% for the gas and oil percentages. I think the Morrow 
zone numbers were flopped, they currently read Gas 60% and Oil 80%, but should be Gas 80% and Oil 60%. I looked 
back at my sundry and the C-107A and I did have these percentages correct, I'm sure this is a typo. 

Should I look for a revised letter to come from the Santa Fe office or can you scan one back to me or should I just wait for 
the revised letter to show up on the NMOCD website? I know you are swamped, so let me know! J 

Sr. Staff Engineering Technician 
(405)-552-7802 Phone (405)-721-7689 Cell 
(405)-552-8113 Fax 
Corporate Tower 03.056 
Stephanie.Ysasaqa@dvn.com 
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